
MEMORANDUM  

To:   File No. S7-10-22  

From:   Benjamin Vetter, Counsel to Commissioner Hester M. Peirce  

Re:   Meeting with the American Petroleum Institute 

 

 

 On Wednesday, January 18, 2023, Commissioner Hester Peirce and Benjamin Vetter, 
Counsel to Commissioner Peirce, met with officials and members of the American Petroleum 
Institute.  The general topic discussed was the Commission’s proposed rules on The 
Enhancement and Standardization of Climate-Related Disclosures for Investors. 

 


